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APR 0 9 2018

Mr. Alan Hynek

Restoration Program Manager
Environmental Division, DPW
407 Pershing Court
IMNW-RLY-PWE

Fort Riley, Kansas 66442

Re:  Draft Remedial Design/Remedial Action Open Burn/Open Detonation OB/OD Range 16,
Operable Unit 006, Fort Riley, Kansas

Dear Mr. Hynek:

The U. S. Environmental Protection Agency has completed its review of the responses to the comments
submitted regarding the above referenced document. The responses were submitted on March 21, 2018.
Based on this review, the EPA finds your responses reasonable and you may proceed to finalize the
document.

Thank you for the opportunity to review this document. If you have questions, you may contact me at
safadi.amer@epa.gov or (913) 551-7825.

Sincerely,

Amer Safadi

Remedial Project Manager
Site Remediation Branch
Superfund Division

cc: Mr. Jorge Jacob, Kansas Department of Health and Environment
Ms. Amanda Chirpich, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, KC District
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